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Yvette McKinney

From: Danny Saldana
Sent: Tuesday, August 1, 2023 4:47 PM
To: Yvette McKinney
Subject: RE: Super Skies Dining & Dance Hall Liquor License Application

Hello YveƩe, 
 
On 08/01/2023, I met with Phillip Traynor at 945 E. Scenic Rd. for the Liquor inspecƟon. The Apache JuncƟon Police 
Department has no issues or concerns with the liquor license being issued.  
 
Thanks  
 

 
   

   
  Daniel Saldana   
   Lieutenant-Support Services   
   Apache Junction Police Department 
   1001 N. Idaho Rd. Apache Junction, AZ, 85119
   480.474.2629   
   dsaldana@apachejunctionaz.gov   
  
     
   

 
 
 
 

From: Yvette McKinney <mckinney@apachejunctionaz.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2023 5:25 AM 
To: Danny Saldana <dsaldana@apachejunctionaz.gov> 
Subject: Super Skies Dining & Dance Hall Liquor License Application 
 
Good Morning, 
 
The City Clerk’s office has received the aƩached Series 06 Bar liquor license applicaƟon.  Please note, included in this 
applicaƟon is an Interim Permit, issued to the applicant on July 10, 2023 and is to expire on October 23, 2023.  To my 
knowledge, this has nothing to do with our process.  I only included it because it is referenced on the applicaƟon and 
some of you may have a quesƟon on that. 
 
Please conduct your safety, security, ADA compliance and other inspecƟons and submit your department 
recommendaƟons to me by noon on Wednesday, August 2, 2023, for this item to be on the August 15, 2023, City Council 
meeƟng.  
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Evie McKinney 
mckinney@apachejunctionaz.gov 
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Ext 5061 

 
City Of Apache Junction 
300 E. Superstition Blvd. 

Apache Junction, AZ  85119 
 

City Hall Hours of Operation 7AM – 6PM, Monday through Thursday, closed Fridays. 
 

This message and the information within is intended for the recipient.  If you received this email in error, please notify the 
sender and then delete the email.  Emails generated by council members or City staff pertaining to City business are public 
records and are preserved according to the City’s records retention schedule. To ensure compliance with the Open 
Meeting Law, members of the City Council should not forward email correspondence to other members of the Council. 
Members of the Council and other public bodies may reply to this message, but should not copy other members of the 
public body. 
 

 
 


